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Chester Board of Fire Commissioners 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners for December 16, 2020 has been cancelled 
following consultation with the Chief.  
 
With concern for Commissioners and Officers during the ongoing 
pandemic, cancellation of this meeting is taken as a cautionary 
measure. On behalf of the Commissioners, best wishes to the 
officers and members of the Chester Hose Company for the 
holiday season and the coming New Year. 
 
We will continue to keep in contact with the Chief and will advise 
Commissioners if any actions are warranted. Thank you all for 
your patience. 
 
Respectfully, 
Bettie Perreault, Chair 

 
 


